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Facilitator: Martha F. Bowden, Kennesaw State University
This workshop is designed to prepare participants to write an essay for submission to the pedagogy section of New Perspectives on the Eighteenth Century, SEASECS’ annual periodical. Activities will include an examination of the journal’s guidelines for pedagogy essays, selecting an appropriate assignment or course, and developing a text through brainstorming, directed writing, and collaborative work. The goal is to assist writers in developing the necessary materials for creating their essays. All are welcome, regardless of discipline and at whatever level you teach, from high school AP and Honors classes to graduate study. If you have ever given a presentation at one of the teaching panels at SEASECS, you are halfway there! 
What to bring: a laptop, paper, something to write with, a couple of assignments or syllabi, and if you have done a presentation in the Teaching Symposium at some point, bring that along too. 
Maximum enrollment: 25. To register or to ask questions, email me at mbowden@kennesaw.edu 
A note on the facilitator:
My experience in writing workshops began with attendance at Writing Across the Curriculum events at Kennesaw State University. Since then I have implemented WAC strategies at every level of teaching, from freshman composition to the senior seminar. I have also given faculty workshops at Kennesaw State and at the Summit on the Scholarship of Teaching and Learning, a national SoTL conference held annually at KSU. In my department, I led the team that developed the Writing Intensive Program and coordinated it for three years. 

